
Volunteer Opportunity
JOIN OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Are you passionate about wetland conservation and environmental 
education? Are you searching for a meaningful way to serve your 
community? We are recruiting new members for our Board of 
Directors who share our vision of a healthy, vibrant, and resilient 
Laguna de Santa Rosa. You will work alongside a dedicated group 
of individuals committed to supporting the Laguna de Santa Rosa 
Foundation in safeguarding the health and biodiversity of this unique 
and valuable watershed where most Sonoma County residents live, 
work, and play. 

•	 Help Shape the Future of the Laguna de Santa Rosa: Join 
our Board of Directors to nurture a thriving organization and 
increase our impact and long-term viability. You will lend insight 
and guidance for implementation of our new 5-year strategic 
plan goals and strategies, operations, and financial management. 
We are particularly seeking new members with skills in financial 
management, philanthropy, public relations, and marketing and 
communications. 

•	 Build New Connections: As a board member, you will be 
an emissary to the community, promoting our mission and 
cultivating alliances and financial support among current and new 
generations of philanthropists, corporate leaders, and community 
members. 

•	 Represent All Communities: We welcome applicants from diverse 
backgrounds who bring fresh perspectives and unique lived 
experiences to the Foundation and that represent the rich cultural 
and demographic diversity of all communities of Sonoma County.

The Laguna de Santa Rosa Foundation is a watershed-based 501(c)3 
non-profit organization in Sonoma County, established in 1989. 
Our mission is to steward habitats and inspire people to foster 
connection and contribute to a healthy environment throughout the 
Laguna de Santa Rosa watershed.

For more information, scan the QR code or email us at:
 Board@LagunaFoundation.org

Laguna de Santa Rosa Foundation | www.LagunaFoundation.org

The Laguna de Santa Rosa Foundation is now accepting 
applications for new Board members!


